
 

 

 
 
 

 
17th June 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers in KS1 (Years 1 and 2), 
 
KS1 Sports Day – Friday 8th July 2022, 1.30pm  
 
We would like to invite you to our Sports Day for the children in Key Stage 1 (Years 1 and 2) on 
Friday 8th July at 1.30pm.  The gates will be open from 1.15pm.  Please make your way to the field 
where you can join the children as they rotate around the activities.  
 
Please ensure that on Sports Day your child: 

 wears their PE kit with trainers 
 has a sun-hat and sun cream already applied  
 brings a full bottle of water  

 
We have arranged for a professional sports photographer, Alessandra Bucci, to take photos during 
Sports Day.  These will be available to buy as a digital download or a print.  Alessandra is a 
Cypress parent and is kindly donating 50% of the proceeds to the PTFA.  
  
She will be taking a class photo and then candid shots of the children ‘in action’.  As the children 
will be moving around a lot due to the nature of the Sports Day activities, we cannot guarantee 
that every child will be included in an ‘action’ photo which is why we have arranged for a class 
photo.  Alessandra will also be taking photos of parent races and the Tug of War! 
  
Photos will be available to view from Tuesday 12th July until the end of term via Alessandra’s 
website (www.alebphotography.pixieset.com) and we will send a text with all the details, including 
an access password ensuring that these photos cannot be viewed by the public. 
  
If you have not given consent for your child to be photographed in school then we will ensure they 
are not included.  However, if you would like them to have photos taken then please let the school  
office know.   
 
We look forward to seeing you on the day! 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Ailsa Chapman (Deputy Head of School) 

http://www.alebphotography.pixieset.com/

